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Burger, Kathryn (CI-StPaul)

From: diana white <whiteonwhite1@yahoo.com>
Sent: Sunday, June 23, 2019 1:51 PM
To: *CI-StPaul_LH-Licensing
Subject: Gabe’s by the park license modification 

I am very concerned about them playing music outdoors until 11 PM. I am just down the block at 1014 Lexington 
Parkway N. This would greatly affect my quality of life during the summer. I just spent a lot of money to install a patio 
door so I can have an outdoor area next to my home. I have also just obtained a permit to rent my home out on Airbnb. 
I’m already battling a lot of traffic noise, and I feel that this Outdoor music will greatly limit the enjoyment of my home. 
Diana White 
1014 Lexington Parkway N 
St. Paul, MN 55103 
612-308-4884 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


